
BUCKEYE LAKE VILLAGE 
MAYOR’S REPORT 

September 22, 2022 
 

 
September 13,2022      Meeting with LCATS 

                                                             
 
 We discussed supporting the State of Ohio’s Safety Targets Resolution- T2023-03 
             Supporting the Thornwood Crossing Bridge SIB Loan with TIP STBG funding Resolution T-     
             2023-04 
             Supporting Partnering with the LCT and Licking County Commissioners to update the  
              TDP Resolution T-2023-05 
              AQ conformity update for the Transportation Plan and the TIP Resolution T-2023-06 
              Amendment to the SFY2023 UPWP Completion Report Resolution T-2023-07 
             Approving the SFY2022 UPWP Completion Report Resolution T-2023-08 
            Information items & updates from Staff: 

a. Katie Sieb of MS Consultants discussing the transportation plan stakeholders 
b. Mobility Management update 
c. TIP applications are due September 30 but are allowed earlier 
d. Trail Counts 
e. Traffic Count Request 
f. Other Plan updates 

              
 

September 13, 2022 Kevin Miller House of Representative 

                                           
             Fund raiser, Buckeye Lake Yacht Club 5:30 – 6:30 
             Monthly meeting Fire Station (Officers) 7:00 – 9:00 
 
 

September 15, 2022  Buckeye Lake Regional Corporation 

 
 Financial Report 
             Regional Planning/Executive Director Report 
             Private Resources Development 
            Communication Report 
           BLRC Trails Committee 
          Government Affairs 
          Watershed Report 
 
                                                    Ice Cream Social – Operating Levy  



 
 

September 16, 2022 Mayor Mark Johns – Heath Ohio 

     
              United Way Kick Off 
  
 

September 19, 2022 Meeting with Wilson Reiser Winans Chocolates 

 

September 20, 2022 Governor Mike Dewine – Fund Raiser 5:30 – 7:00 

 
September 21, 2022 Buckeye Lake Civic Association – Fall Dinner Eagles 

 

September 22, 2022 Meeting with developers 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mayor Jeryne A. Peterson  
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 


